
Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim Calls for Ensuring Safe Corridors to Bring Relief to
the Citizens of Sinjar

Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim, head of the Islamic Supreme Council of Iraq, said there is an urgent

need to ensure safe corridors to bring relief to the citizens of Sinjar, calling on the federal

government, the government of the Kurdistan Region, the International Community and the

international organizations to act responsibly and protect the Yazidi community. 

This came in a statement issued by his Eminence, condemning the invasion by the terrorist  ISIS

gangsters of Sinjar Wednesday, 06/08/2014, and describing their crimes in the region as

genocides added to the crimes they have committed in Mosul, Tal Afar and Spyker base.


